Dear Hashers,

Time has flown by since our reunion in September, but we have managed to arrange a venue for next year's reunion in the wonderful city of York.

As we discussed, the reunion days have been moved to Sunday, Monday, Tuesday to avoid weekend nights in York which are prohibitively expensive. So we hope to see you all gathering on Sunday evening September 13th 2020, with the run on the Monday.

We have selected the Novotel hotel which is within easy walking distance of the city centre and situated right on the banks of the river Ouse.

For the Monday evening, we are planning a dinner and dance. We will let you know details nearer the time - once we have got it arranged. We will also let you know what Hash Cash we will be asking for to cover the shirts, on-on, evening meal etc. 

On the Tuesday there will be opportunity to walk around the city walls, visit the Minster, the Yorvik Centre and the old streets of York, etc. etc. If the weather is good, we might even do a river cruise.

If you are planning to stay longer, we recommend that you add days during the week afterwards, rather than  staying in York during the weekend.

To make your booking, phone or email the hotel as detailed on the attached form. We have reserved 40 rooms in all, which they will hold until 2 months before. The hotel will want credit card details, but will not be charging the card until you arrive. Please also let us know when you have booked, or if you have any problems.



On on

Bionic and W**ch Doctor (Jim and Tricia)
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